INSPECTOR IN CHARGE-SEATTLE DIVISION



June 16, 2022

Sheriff Patti Cole-Tindall King County Sheriff's Office 22300 SE 231st Street Maple Valley, WA 98038

Dear Sheriff Cole-Tindall:

I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation for Detective Nigel Bolson with providing building clearing training assistance.

My postal inspectors conduct building clearing and officer survival training twice a year. To make the most of this training our instructors look for different locations to practice drills. We have used several locations provided by King County Sheriff's Office. The locations are great, but what really sets this training apart is Detective Bolson.

Detective Bolson has taken the time to meet with my inspectors during their training. He has assisted with insights, critiques, and guidance on best practices to further our building clearing techniques and knowledge base. His SWAT experience, demeanor, and willingness to share that experience with our agents is well received and beneficial.

It has been my experience that when agencies work together, we can do more.

Please accept this letter as an acknowledgement of gratitude and appreciation for Detective Nigel Bolson's commitment to training and dedication to improving the tactics and safety of officers, not only within his department, but with other agencies. He is an invaluable asset in the field of law enforcement.

Sincerely,

Anthony Galetti Inspector in Charge Seattle Division

Cc: Sgt. James Mitchell